
April 3, 2018 

Saulius Bertulis 

Painters, Inc. 

920 N. Ridge Ave., Suite A9 

Lombard, IL  60148 

 

Dear Mr. Bertulis, 

I want to thank you and your crew for the outstanding job you did in renovating our condo building 

these past couple of months.  From start to finish, it was so easy to work with you in completing such an 

enormous task.  The whole project consisted of redecorating our 4 story building with new paint, tile, 

trim work, lighting, resident doors  and other areas of need. 

You had estimated time of completion to be 2 months and you finished right on time.  This was 

important for our residents since it minimized, as much as possible, the inconvenience that such a 

project  naturally presents.  Your concern for our residents stood out during the entire process 

exhibiting nothing but exceptional courteousness, responsiveness, and professionalism in every regard.  

And I haven't even mentioned the quality of work, which was superb!  The care of our property and the 

meticulous attention to detail was evident in everything that was done.  In addition, your advice during 

this project saved us money and improved the final look of our building.  A customer could not ask for 

anything more from a contractor. 

The overwhelming majority of our 54 unit residents love the way everything came out and applauded 

the way you and your crew conducted themselves throughout.  Please let everyone know how much 

they are appreciated. 

As with any condo association, we must get at least 3 bids for a project such as this.  But, if it were solely 

up to me, I wouldn't bother as you would be the one I would select.  Be that as it may, I look forward to 

working with you again on another project and would highly recommend your company for future 

painting and decorating needs. 

Best regards, 

Bill Arnieri 

Bill Arnieri  

Board President 

J-A Condo Association 

Lake Hinsdale Village 

 


